
 

Department of General Services 
Procurement Division 
707 Third Street, Second Floor, West Sacramento, CA 95605 
(916) 375-4400 (800) 559-5529 

Broadcast Date: December 18, 2013 Bulletin #: P-15-13 

TO: Purchasing Authority Contacts (PACs) 
Procurement and Contracting Officers (PCOs) 

RE: Purchasing Authority Approval Letters 

 The Department of General Services, Procurement Division is pleased to announce the 
availability of Purchasing Authority Approval Letters now posted on the Procurement 
Division’s webpage. 
 

• Access the Purchasing Authority Approval Letters under the “Departments with 
Approved Purchasing Authority” bar here 

• https://www.dgs.ca.gov/PD/Resources/Page-Content/Procurement-Division-
Resources-List-Folder/List-of-State-Departments-with-Approved-Purchasing-
Authority 

 
Please address any questions or concerns regarding the approval letters to:  
 

PAMS 
PAMS@dgs.ca.gov 
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